
ENGINEERING IS 
FOR EVERYONE
SHOWCASING EVENT:  
FACULTY OF ENGINEERING AND TECHNOLOGY

For Lower Sixth Formers/college student and their teachers. Whilst all students are welcome, 
we do particularly want to highlight to your female students (and those that identify as female), 
how Engineering and Technology is open to them as a prospective career path. Class groups 
should be no more than 15-20 students.

This event is for your year 12 students, to introduce them to the different aspects of 
Engineering, the career paths that can come from studying an Engineering and Technology 
course, and how Engineering and Technology is for everyone. Join us on Tuesday 13th 
May between 9.30am and 2.30pm and we’ll provide your students with workshops in 
ASTROPHYSICS, COMPUTING AND MATHEMATICS, AND MECHANICAL, CIVIL AND 
ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING.

Students will also be able to talk to our staff and ask questions about our Foundation and 
Undergraduate Courses, as well as Degree Apprenticeships, and the careers that can come 
from studying  these courses.

To book onto the event or for any queries, please contact  
Dave Leigh: d.w.leigh@ljmu.ac.uk

Tuesday 13th May 2025


